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Dear Parents, 
Kindly note that nursery section will soon be starting with Introduction of Letters and Sounds.  Please 
follow the Phonic guidelines provided to you by your Teacher. 
 
Please feel free to get in touch with your class teacher for any further queries. 
 
Best Regards, 
Tattva School 
 
 
Principal 
 


